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Mr. Alan Waffle 

Royal York Baseball League  

34 White Oak Blvd  

Etobicoke, ON M8X 1H9 

Dear Alan, 
We hope you, your family and friends are staying healthy and safe, and that this message brightens your 

day.  

Behind every scholarship recipient at Humber, there is a compassionate donor dedicated to helping them 

succeed. Your league’s generous contribution to the Royal York Baseball League Scholarship is providing 

your recipients, Hannah Koziolek and Stephen Nahrabeki, with the opportunity to gain a quality education 

and work towards graduation with a life of promise ahead. At times like these, community support of our 

students is more important than ever, and we are grateful for your commitment.  

The impact of the Royal York Baseball League’s generosity can be felt every day across the College. You 

are helping students like Hannah and Stephen continue their education in a time of difficulty and 

disruption, and allowing them to gain the skills that will set them up for the brightest future possible. You 

are not only giving them a chance to succeed, you are helping the entire Humber community succeed as 

well. 

On behalf of everyone at Humber, thank you for helping students unleash their unlimited potential. 

Sincerely, 

Krista O’Donnell 

Chief Advancement Officer 

Advancement and Alumni 

P.S. Your gift means so much, but don’t take our word for it! Please find enclosed some messages of 

thanks from your student recipients. 
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Dear Mr. Waffle,  

 

My name is Hannah Koziolek and I am honoured to be this year’s recipient of the Royal York 

Baseball League Scholarship. I was thrilled to learn of my selection for this scholarship and I am 

deeply appreciative of your support. 

 

I’m using this program as a stepping stone and a resume builder as I want to be a firefighter in the 

future. I’ve met a lot of really great people and my professors have been incredibly helpful and 

supportive during my program. 

 

I am very thankful to receive this scholarship. This has allowed me to pay for my schooling with 

much less stress, as the cost really does add up. I really appreciate this scholarship and will work to 

make sure it’s not wasted. 

 

Once I graduate I plan to pursue a career in firefighting as it is something I’m very passionate 

about. I hope to travel and to stay active after I graduate as well. 

 

Thank you again for your generosity and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hannah Koziolek 

Emergency Telecommunications
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Dear Mr. Waffle,  
 

My name is Stephen Nahrabeki and I am honoured to be this year’s recipient of the Royal York 

Baseball League Scholarship. I was thrilled to learn of my selection for this scholarship and I am 

deeply appreciative of your support. 
 

I chose film because it is something I am truly passionate about.  I want film to impact peoples lives 

like it has inspired me. My experience at Humber has been amazing.  It has taught me so much and 

I am only finishing my second year. Humber has provided me with opportunities and memories 

that I will never forget partly through varsity baseball,  and being part of the media team. Pushing 

forward I will share all that I have learned and create stories that change lives. 
 

This scholarship allows me to strive to be the best varsity athlete I can be. I always hoped I would 

receive a scholarship but it was a dream that I never expected to complete. I really appreciate 

donors like you as it helps me keep my head on straight and to know my hard work is not going to 

waste.  It is also a reminder that it is not over yet.  As you have been so generous in awarding me 

this honour I will work even harder on and off the field because I believe if you put in the effort you 

can inspire a whole new generation to do the same and show that hard work pays off. 
 

I have not yet decided on a specific area of the film industry to focus on when I graduate but for 

now I will focus on cinematography, script writing and sound editing. These three aspects of film 

are what brought me to the industry. Cinematography puts a mind blowing picture on screen that 

lets you see the world in a different way. Script writing allows me to make stories that will influence 

the way people connect over worlds I create!  Last but not least sound editing has the power to 

impact emotions.  With an amazing sound track I can create anthems and make moments that 

much more beautiful. Thanks to generous donors like you, I am able to pursue a million dreams.  
 

Thank you again for your generosity and support. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Stephen Nahrabeki 

BA film and Media Production



Scholarships
Creating Unlimited Student Possibilities

76%
of students express concern 
about their ability to finance 
their education

Annual Education Costs for 
Domestic Students

$5,000
average tuition

$16,000
average living expenses

1,000+
students helped annually 
through scholarships 
from donors

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT
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THE HUMBER DIFFERENCE

Ranked one of the

TOP 10
applied research 

colleges in Canada

79%
of programs offer 
work placement 
opportunities

86.8%
of Humber grads are 
employed within six 

months of graduation

83%
of employers believe 

Humber graduates are 
well prepared for work

HUMBER’S STUDENT BODY

56,000+
STUDENTS 33,000+

full-time students

23,000+
part-time and continuing 
education students


